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Dear God, Please help us to remember that all animals are a precious part of your creation.  Help us to do our best to care for 

our pets at home and to work for the protection of all wild creatures in the world.  Amen    

Winwick CE Primary 

News 

18th January 2019  

Reception: Daisy H 

Year 1: Jasmine M 

Year 2: Sophia M 

Year 3: Lily A 

Year 4: Chloe R 

Year 5: Sophie S 

Year 6: Melissa W 

It has been another good week in school in which the children have really been focusing on their handwriting. You 

will have all received a PING outlining our new Handwriting Policy alongside an invitation to a Parental Workshop 

on Friday 25th January at 2.30pm. This session will go through our expectations as a school, how we teach pre-

cursive and cursive handwriting and why it is so important to get this embedded in school work as well as any 

homework. We would appreciate if you could let us know if you can attend so we know which room to hold it in.  

As you know we are using PING to contact parents with various information , including trips, newsletters, home-

work, spellings etc. We have noticed that our weekly newsletter is now consistently being opened by the majority 

of parents however weekly homework and spellings are not always accessed via this method. We would encourage 

you to begin using this for all means of communication as we begin to move forward and become PAPERLESS as a 

school. We will be publishing some data in future weeks as to each class and their % of PING openings. Many 

thanks in advance for your support on this,                                         Mrs Dymond and all the team at Winwick CE                                               

Reception: Joseph W 

Year 1: Megan H 

Year 2: Joshua O 

Year 3: Ella C 

Year 4: Ole H 

Year 5: James W 

Year 6: Issac R on behalf of Louie R 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders   

Please see all diary dates for the Spring term which have been sent out BEFORE Christmas and are also on our website.  

 21/01/19 5pm Year 2 and Year 6 SATs information evening. Please come and find out about what your children will be  

doing over the next term and when their statutory testing will take place.  

 24/01/19 9.30am Year 3 at Church for Worship: all are welcome to join our service 

 24/01/19 Year 5&6 Athletics Tournament at Culcheth 

 25/01/19 2.30pm Parental Handwriting Workshop (please let us know if you are attending)  

 28/01/19: Safety Week in school for all children 

 29/01/19 8.30am Parental meeting for Years 5&6 before the Puberty Talks; 9.30am Puberty Talks for Year 5&6  

pupils in school  

 30/01/19: Pupils and staff receiving the Gold Award for PE.  

 20/03/19 : Class Photos—date change PLEASE NOTE  

 

 

 

 

 

Reception  95.3% 

Year 1  98.9% 

Year 2  99.3% 

Year 3  97.2% 

Year 4  86.8% 

Year 5  93.1% 

Year 6  95.7% 

Remember our target is to be 

above 97%!  

Attendance 

Star Award    

Headteacher Awards: Well 

done to Isabelle F for   

amazing adding all by herself 

and Taylah L for brilliant 

writing all about Emperor 

Penguins.  

 

Reading Champion Winners:  Year 2 with 66% 
NB children should be reading at least 4 times a week. 

Reception: Oliver P 

Year 1: Taylah L 

Year 2: Max W 

Year 3: Evie K 

Year 4: Emily B 

Year 5: Savannah P 

Year 6: Noel R 

Overall Star : Jasmine R on behalf of Y5 

Admission Arrangements 2020-2021       Schools in Warrington are proposing to make changes to their admission arrangements for 

pupils joining from September 2020. Please visit the Council’s website for more information.  

https://www.warrington.gov.uk/consultations  

Proposed arrangements for admission to our school are available to view or download from our website. For a paper copy, please 

speak to the school office.   The consultation period runs from 6 December 2018 until 31 January 2019. 

https://www.warrington.gov.uk/consultations

